From: Mughan, Tony (.1) [mailto:Mughan.1@polisci.osu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2008 10:36 AM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: concurrence requests for Political Science 533, 545 and 555
Sophia,

International Studies endorses and welcomes all three of these political science courses (533, 545 and 555).  They will make a valuable contribution to its curriculum.  I hope this e-mail note suffices for your purposes.

Tony Mughan

